

Newsletter

13.03.14

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Top Table Lunch

The following children all had their lunch with Mrs Mulholland and Miss Sandison at the Top Table last Friday: Halle Brown, Imogen Ullock,. Keira O'Brien, Olivia balance, Christopher Blackwood, Shay Jackson, Tyler Cowell and Dylan Cook. These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

Y6 London Visit October 2014

Year 5's please don't forget to return your slip to let us know if you are interested in the visit to London in October 2014.

Murder Mystery Night

Don't forget to get your tickets for the Disorientated Express coming on Thursday 3rd April. (over 18's only)

Nestle Box Tops for Books

The box top tokens finish for good at the end of this month, please send in your tokens in as soon as possible so that we can order some books before the deadline.

Sainsbury's Active Kids

Please, please can you keep sending your tokens into school.

Attendance

Chestnut class had the highest attendance last week with 98%. Whole school attendance was **95%**, which is lower than previous weeks. Please don't forget to ring 822326 if your child unable to attend school. Thank you.

Ice-Cream Friday

The following children all had ice-cream sundaes in Ice-Cream Friday last week, Liam Brown, Nikita Linney, Kristan Watts, Summer Hann, Andrew Condie, Emily Kirsopp and Chelsea Davison. These children were chosen because they had been particularly well behaved during the previous week.

Stars of the Week

The following children were given a Head Teacher Award at Friday's Achievement Assembly following a recommendation from their teacher: Steven Ince, Lily Pollard, Charlotte Mason, Georgia Fullen, Christopher Blackwood, Ben Williams Bailey chivers, Josie Blackwood, Bailey Chivers, Tia Sweetlove, Keigan Jackson, Charlotte Stewart, Chloe Hurrell. Cameron Bowman, Alex Roy, Robbie Holman, Chris Agnew and Emma Price. Well done to all of them and keep up the good work

Pupil Progress Reviews

Thank you to all parents and carers who made appointments and attended our Pupil Progress Reviews, we hope that you found them very informative. However, we were very disappointed with the actual turnout, even though we had sent appointments out to all parents. Your child would love to show you their books and they love to hear how well they are doing at school and this encourages them to work even harder. We did have some apologies about not being able to attend and new appointments will be made at a later date.

WORLD BOOK DAY

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for World Book Day the amount raised was £103.35 and will be sent to Book Aid International who will purchase books for schools abroad, where in some countries there are over 50% of primary school children who learn in classrooms where there isn't a single book.

Once again a big thank you to all the parents/carers came along to read with their child last week.

Parent Governor Vacancy

There is a great opportunity for you to share in the management and progress of our School by becoming a Governor. Parent Governors are elected by parents of pupils of the School and must have children at the school. If you are interested and would like more information, I would be pleased to meet you to discuss the role and how you can contribute to the continuing successes of the school. For further information please contact the School Office and they will make the necessary arrangements.